
TVK Fall Meeting 2022 in Deventer 

On November 19 we had 

another face-to-face 

meeting, in Deventer (NL) 

this time. The nautical flavor 

was found in taking the ferry 

across the Ijssel.  

 

 

 

 

We learned much about the history of 

Deventer during the city tour led by 

skilled guides – each of which had their 

own perspective on the story, as it 

turned out.  

 

 

 

 

After lunch in the hotel, Peter van der Waa told us about his quest and its 

results during the presentation ‘The Wonderful World of Trintella Scale Models’ 

(“De wondere wereld van de Trintella 

schaalmodellen”), a thrilling story 

about the ways the models were 

‘salvaged’. 

The surprise was in the displayed 

models by some model builders. For 

some of them even the interior was 

finished and was visible by removing 

the detachable cabin roof. It 

demonstrated immense love and 

patience.  

  



There was a lot of work for the 

General Member Meeting. The 

annual reports and the 

suggested (re)elections for the 

board members were approved, 

the resigning board and 

committee members who were 

present were decorated as 

Members of Merit of the Trintella 

Vriendenkring. The secretary 

explained the demands the 

legislation has of board 

members, which results in a lot 

of work and legal responsibilities 

for the board members.  

Gerard Hoogewerff presented something new: the technical forum on the TVK 

website. If you have any questions about your Trintella, post them on the 

forum and the chance is big that you will receive a fitting answer from a fellow 

member. The advantage of sharing knowledge this way is that all questions 

and answers remain available.  

The preliminary report with all details of the 2022 GMM will soon be available 

on our website, with the other administrative documents. You will need to log 

in. Furthermore, Riet and Siem (snr) Poot suggested hosting the next Fall 

Meeting in fortress town Gorinchem (NL), which was welcomed with a warm 

applause. We finished with a dinner buffet. All in all, we can look back on a 

lovely meeting. 

 


